
From: Ismail Hossain
To: Norton, Brian
Subject: [External] Planning commission meeting reschedule to 25th May
Date: Friday, April 28, 2023 1:04:57 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from OUTSIDE of City of Riverside and was not sent by any City Officials or City Staff. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are expecting the email and know that the content is safe. If
you suspect this is a phishing or malicious email, please contact the helpdesk.

Ismail Hossain <myabc121@gmail.com> 12:25 PM (36 minutes ago)

to Suhaim, Veronica, Brian, Chris, Ahsan, Ahsan

I just spoke with Principal Planer Mr. Brain Norton, The suggestion city officers ask those to revise and correct takes little time.  
So please reschedule for us 25th May, 2023

Ismail Hossain 
Property owner
9094620985
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